


  

a 'virus' requires host cells in order to replicate, and I am not requesting records 
describing the replication of a 'virus' without host cells. 
Further, I am not requesting private patient information, or records that describe 
a suspected 'virus' floating in a vacuum; I am simply requesting records that 
describe its purification (separation from everything else in the patient sample, 
as per standard laboratory practices for the purification of other very small 
things). 

Please note that my request includes any study/report matching the above 
description, for example (but not limited to) any published peer-reviewed study 
authored by anyone, anywhere. This includes your own website which claims to 
have the virus isolated ; given your body corporate/politick receives publick 
treasure, the worldwide 'interest' and that more than 100 institutions other have 
no virus isolate this is for public record/evidence. 
If any records match the above description of requested records and are 
currently available in the public domain, please provide enough information 
about each record so that I may identify and access each one with certainty (i.e. 
title, author(s), date, journal, where the public may access it). Please provide 
URLs where possible.

Response
 
This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
 
I am writing to advise you that, following a search of our paper and electronic 
records, I have established that the information you requested is not held 
by Royal Borough Kensington and Chelsea. 
 
No one in the organisation is able to respond to this FOIR. It is very much about 
research data/information, which is not held by any departments within the 
council.
 
Please quote the reference number 6400369 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and 
should be addressed to:
 
Information Management Team
The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea
The Town Hall, Hornton Street, London W8 7NX
Email: foi@rbkc.gov.uk
 
 
 
 
 



  

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire SK9 5AF
Telephone: 0303 123 1113
Website: www.ico.org.uk

 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 

Yours faithfully

Public Health
 


